Rafi Miah

From: John Hersov

Sent: 18 February 2022 13:51

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Re: Planning Application Number 2021/3225/P - Murphy's Yard

Dear Camden Planning,

| would like to lodge my objections to the current planning application number 2021/3225/P for
Murphy’s Yard.

The application includes plans for 6 large tower blocks which will impact negatively on the open
space of the Heath from the Lido as well as the view from Parliament Hill across London, including
cutting off from sight around one half of the buildings listed on the viewing plaque at the top of the
Hill.

It also appears that the proposed number of residential homes does not include a specified
percentage of affordable housing units, nor are there sufficient green public places for residents,
workers and in particular children to gather in and use safely.

Overall, the proposed plans focus on over development of the site without careful consideration of
how the increased number of people that will be added to the existing population will be able to
access local amenities and facilities whilst not overcrowding to a level that would be unpleasant.

| hope you can halt the process of this application in its current form.

Yours sincerely,

John Hersov



